
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 7/16/2014 1:20:02 PM 
To: 'Laura.Genao@sce.com' (Laura.Genao@sce.com); 'Blattner, William 

(WBlattner@semprautilities.com)' (WBlattner@semprautilities.com); Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: SB 699 and data security 

Hello, 

Eve been working on SB 699 (physical and cyber security bill) and I understand that the 
utilities have expressed concerns sharing sensitive information with the CPUC. Attached is the 
bill and from what I understand the latest proposed amendments from your respective utilities. 

Ed like to get on a call and see if we can come up with a single proposal that all of us are 
comfortable with. I understand the concern, but think we should try to take another round 
regarding possible solutions. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

PS: This is rather time sensitive, so we should do this in the next few days, if possible. 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0643165 
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